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March 23, 2011
Chairman: Bill Strickland 
Member: Francois Forbes, Cindy Harper, Cindy Sweezey, Larry Sweezey, Marshall Giguere 
 
Financial: $1552.83 
 
Due to the missed meetings needed to submit invoice to Mark Haddad for the Lost Lake Botanist, this was 
discussed in the June meeting and voted on. The work was completed and the report submitted. 
 
The DCR sent a EMAIL indicating the process for filing Management plans.  
Larry Sweezey made a motion that the Plans should be tabled until 2015 
Francois indicated that the plans were complete and the fact that Baddacook docks were all registered. The 
DCR indicated to Bill that since no new docks were planned on Baddacook that the approval was not 
required. 
Marshall amended the motion to add an amendment statement. 
 
Cindy Sweezey had contact with DCR and provided more information from the DCR. The letter was from 
the Town of Southwick to the Department of Environmental Protection. Now we are really confused.  The 
submitted plans were returned to the Town of Groton since we sent them to the wrong department. This did 
not make any sense since we had meetings with DCR last February and submitted preliminary copies. The 
plans were updated and sent to the DCR through the Selectman’s office. I talked to the Director of the DCR 
and she was surprised to get the Plans and asked if we planned on any new docks and if not we didn’t 
require approval. 
 
At this point we need to read the information supplied and determine the next step. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn and seconded. 
And all were infavor. 
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